
 
3rd 

 
Lindsay Stevens, Interfaith Minister and member of 
Richmond Unitarians 
 

10th Rev. Sheena Gabriel: ‘Reclaiming the Language of Faith’ 
There will be a story for all ages, and toys & colouring 
available on the gallery for families with children. 

17th Steve Williams, Member of Godalming Unitarians:  
A Service for Fathers’ Day 

24th Rev. Sheena Gabriel 
Following on from our tea party on Saturday 23rd. 
Our ALL AGE SERVICE is part of The Great Get-Together 
weekend in memory of Jo Cox, followed by a PICNIC. 
This will be in the chapel grounds; please bring food for 
yourself, and something to share. See Page 3 

July 1st 
 
 
 
 

Rob Oulton, Member of Godalming Unitarians 

 
Sunday Services at 11:00 am 
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 Saturday 9th June at 4.00pm is 
the wedding of  

Amanda Clegg and Anthony Wright 
 

We wish them much happiness  
in their future together. 

 
11.00 am on Saturday 23rd June 

is the 
 naming of Nell,  

baby daughter of 
Megan and Simon Booth 



JUNE ROTAS 

 Greeting  Refreshments  Flowers 

3rd Nina Smit  Jacquie Verbeck  Nina Smit 

10th 
Susie Kirkpatrick & 
Roger Hurley 

 Christine Hayhurst  
Amanda Clegg & 
Anthony Wright 

17th Jacquie Verbeck  Paul Richards  Frankie Robson 

 
24th 
 
 
 

Georgina Myring  David & Dana Daniels 
 
 

Christine Hayhurst 

 

Other Diary Dates 

Sunday 3rd June: Promptly at 12:30  
FIRST SUNDAY WALK  
Details on the next page 
 
 

 

Tuesdays 5, 12, 19, 26, June 6 - 7:30 
UKELELE CLUB in the Hall. 
Arrive early from 5:45 to tune up.   
Contact Shirley Faraday on 07771 757163. 

  

Wednesdays 6, 13, 20, 27 June 
7:00 - 8:15 pm  MEDITATION 
In the Chapel. Silence from 7:30 - 8:00.  
Contact Rob Oulton or Sheena Gabriel. 

  

Monday 11th June 7 - 8 pm  
THINKING AT SUSIE’S  ‘Laughter’ 
Contact  Jill Durrant for more information. 
jill4255@hotmail.com 

  

Thursday 14th June 1:30 - 3:30 pm 
COMMUNITY ART CUPPA in the Hall.  
Contact Pam pamcookney@btinternet.com 

  

Thursday 28th June 7 - 8 pm  
PRAYER CIRCLE in the Chapel.   
Contact Sheena Gabriel. 

  

Friday 22nd June 7pm   
SOCIAL AT SUSIE’S  
Film or Quiz tbc 
Contact Jill Durrant for more information. 
 

  

 

  

 
 

Sheena will be attending  
 

the MOSA meetings at  
 

Harris Manchester College, Oxford 
between 18th and 20th of June 

 
 

Contacts 
 
Minister 
Rev Sheena Gabriel      01483 427204 
 
Chair 
Louise Baumberg          01483 537206 
 
Treasurer 
Laurie Kulcher               01276 503919 
 
Secretary 
Adam Baumberg           01483  537206 
 
Calendar Secretary 
Nicola Young                 01420 562050 
 
Children’s Programme 
Louise Baumberg          01483 537206 
 
Hall Lettings/Premises 
Rob Oulton                    07960 023805 
 
Weddings/Namings 
Christine Hayhurst        01483 419577 

mailto:pamcookney@btinternet.com


Notices & Announcements 

 
First Sunday Walk 

 

Bill & Christine Hayhurst will 
lead an undulating five-mile 
walk through farmland, 
heathland and woods 
around Witley, Enton and 
Sandhills.   

Meet at 12:30 pm in the 
Chapel car park for car-
sharing to the start of the 
walk.  Please bring a packed 
lunch. 

 
The Great Get-Together 

 
Saturday 23rd June 3.30—5.30 SAVE THE DATE! 

 
                                                             For the second year, we are hosting this 

C                                                             Community Tea Party in the  
                                                               grounds of Meadrow Unitarian Chapel, 

I                                                              in memory of the Labour MP,  
                                                      Jo Cox. 

                              
                                   

Please tell your friends and family. 
Everyone, alone or with others, will receive a friendly welcome! 

Tea, coffee, soft drinks, Godalming Youth Band, and  
lots of home-made cakes. 

 
Entry is free, but donations are welcomed for  

the Jo Cox Foundation. 

 
Chapel member Shirley Faraday 

has written a new play, 
‘BALANCE’. 

 
This is to be performed at the 
Rhonda McGaw Theatre, The 

Ambassadors, Woking 
on 21, 22 on 23 June 

 
Shirley would love to see you 

there—please spread the word. 
 

For details and tickets, contact 
http://atqtickets.com/shows/

balance/rhoda-mcgaw-theatre 
 
 



 

Notices & Announcements 

 

 
 

LDPA SUMMER QUARTERLY 

JUNE 30TH, 11.00—5.00 

At Brixton Unitarians 

Efra Road Chapel 

63 Efra Road, SW2 1BZ 
 

BUILDING EFFECTIVE  

INTERFAITH BRIDGES 

With Dr Taj Hargey &  

Dr Jackie Woodman 
 

 Contemporary Middle East  

          issues 

 How does the Qu’ran work? 

 Why are we where we are? 

 Asking difficult questions 

 

Talks, workshops, discussion. 

 
 

The next 
FOLK MUSIC NIGHT at 
BILLINGSHURST 
 
is on Saturday 2nd June 
 
Meet at the Chapel at 7.00pm for 
car sharing. 
 
Suggested donation on the door 
of £3.00 
 
Contact Rob for information:  
robert.oulton@btinternet.com 
 
Or follow: 
https://the chapelatbillingshurst. 
com/creativity-folk-club-music 

 

YOGA at Meadrow Hall 
On Tuesday evenings, 8—9.30 

June 5,12,19,26; July 3,10,17,24 

Hatha Yoga for all abilities 

Increase your flexibility and strength 

 

Contact Julie Gibson 07527 558457 

Juliegibson@hotmail.com 

Increase your flexibility and 

 

YOGA at Meadrow Hall 
On Tuesday evenings, 8—9.30 

June 5,12,19,26; July 3,10,17,24 

Hatha Yoga for all abilities 

Increase your flexibility and strength 

 

Contact Julie Gibson 07527 558457 

Juliegibson@hotmail.com 

Knit-Wits  
 

Do you enjoy knitting & crotcheting? 
Would you like to learn? 

 
Join Pam, Judith & Beryl for a sociable 
get-together, make items for deserving 
charities, & create your own projects. 

 
On the first Wednesday of each month 
at the Unitarian Hall from 10.30-12.30 

Contact Pam on 07884 144344 


